Summer 2022



EVANS HIGH SCHOOL

Student Services Newsletter

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

The Student Services Department hopes you are having a fun and restful summer break. We look forward to welcoming you back to campus on August 10, 2022. School counselors will be working on your 2022-23 schedule throughout the summer, with final schedules available on Skyward in late July. If needed, you may request a schedule change the 1st week of school. Please read below for important information and things you can do during the summer to prepare for a successful 2022-23 school year.

Interested in taking an online class?

Many classes, such as Driver's Ed, are offered online through FLVS. Click on the link for directions https://tinyurl.com/52d28jfr

Once your school counselor approves your request, virtual school will contact you when you've been placed in a class. Be sure to check your email regularly.

Graduation Requirements

- 2.0 unweighted GPA
- Passing score on 10th grade FSA ELA, or concordant score on SAT EBRW or ACT English and Reading.
- Passing score on Algebra EOC, or concordant score on PSAT/NMSQT Math, SAT Math or ACT Math.
- 24 credits
 - 4 English
 - 4 Math (including Algebra and Geometry)
 - 3 Science (including Biology)
 - 3 Social Studies
 - HOPE
 - 8 electives
- 1 online course

Check your graduation status (GPA, credits, etc) on Skyward.

Helpful Websites:

- Through your LaunchPad you can access SCOIR which will help you research colleges and universities.
- · Research colleges and universities:

https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/?excmpid=vt-00061

Research the Armed Forces:

https://www.defense.gov/About/our-forces/

Research careers:

https://www.bls.gov/ooh/

• Information about technical college and training:

https://www.orangetechcollege.net/

 Through your LaunchPad you can access Khan Academy for SAT Prep (11th and 12th Graders)

Community Service

Click on the link for the required paperwork. The proposal form must be submitted BEFORE you start volunteering.

https://

tinyurl.com/2p9acwak

Mark your Calendar

- FSA and EOC scores will be available on Skyward in midtuly
- Report cards will be available on Skyward (click on "portfolio" then "attachments") in mid-July. Report cards and progress reports for the entire school year can also be viewed

Ways to Recharge over summer

- Create a routine
- Go on walks
- Fuel your body with healthy things
- · Take deep breaths
- Count to 10 slowly
- Talk to someone

If you need extra support over the summer:

National Suicide Prevention Lifeline: 800-273-8255

Call 211 for a Crisis Counselor

FL Abuse Hotline: 800-96-ABUSE

FUN FACT

The largest scoop of ice cream ever weighed over 3,000



pounds!